
Dear Health Committee- 

My name is Todd Anderson and I am writing in support of HB248.  This bill is 

crucial to keep Ohioans safe from discrimination based on vaccine status.  It also 

protects them from revealing private medical information.  I am a piano tuner and 

have experienced first-hand people asking my vaccine status.  This creates an 

uncomfortable situation and one that affects my ability to make a living.  Nobody 

should have the right to inquire anything about private medical decisions.  Please 

support HB248 in order to protect the medical freedoms of Ohioans.   

Sincerely, 

Todd Anderson 


